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July 3, 2001 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Patricia Brady, Division of Regulatory Oversight e' b3 
Docket No. 010801-WS - Application for transfer of majority organizational 
control of Bieber Enterprises d/b/a Breeze Hill Utilities, holder of Certificates 
Nos. 598-W and 513-S in Polk County, from Paul E. Bieber to Terrance 
Hartigh. 

fd  

Please add to the docket file the attached June 7, 2001, follow-up letter from 
William Talbott to Kenneth J .  Wankowski indicating that the application for transfer had 
been filed and was made contingent upon Commission approval. Thank you. 
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STATE OF FLORTDA 

Commissioners: 
E. LEON JACOBS, JR., CHAIRMAN 
J. TERRY DEASON 
LILA A. JABER 
BRAULIO L. BAEZ 
MICHAEL A. PALECKI 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
WILLIAM D. TALBOTI- 
(850)  413-6055 

# u b k  gerbkt  ~ommis’s’ton 
June 7,2001 

Mr. Kenneth J. Wankowski 
V I 3 5 3  N5934 Lisbon Rd. 
Oconomowoc, WI 53066-2422 

Dear Mr. Wankowski: 

I understand that my staff has contacted you by phone to tell you that the official application 
for transfer of Breeze Hill Utilities from Mr. Paul Bieber to Mr. Terrance Hartigh was filed with the 
Public Service Commission on June 4, 2001. Although the staff has not had the opportunity to 
review the entire application at this time, it has reviewed the contract language to verify that the sale 
was made contingent upon Commission approval. As you requested in your May 23, 2001 letter, 
a copy of the contract which was included in the application package, is attached to tkus letter. Also, 
both you and Mr. Sheppard have been placed on the “interested person” side of the correspondence 
file for the docket. 

If you have any hrther questions regarding the transfer, please fee1 free to contact a member 
of my staff, Ms. Pat Brady, at (850) 413-6686. 

Executive Director 

Enclosure 

CC: Ms. Darlene Evans, Office of the Governor 
Representative JD Alexander 
Mr. Jack Shreve 
Mr. Charles Sheppard 
Mr. Paul Bieber 
Mr. Terrance Hartigh 
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PSC Wcbsite: http://www.floridapsc.com In ternct E-mail: contact@psc.state.fl.us 
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